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After the holidays, our whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We know how to make friends. 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had another amazing week in Form I. We have taken part in The Spring Festival and everyone was 
so proud of the children who stood on the stage and performed. Well done to everyone! 
 
On Tuesday, we were delighted to welcome Mr Coleman to the classroom. He led the lesson, and told all 
the children about himself. They all had a chance to complete a Fact File about themselves and share some 
interesting stories. We found out what music Mr Coleman enjoys, what books he likes to read, how old he 
is and where he is from. The children loved finding things out about him and sharing facts about 
themselves. Mr Coleman is very excited about joining our Froebelian Family and can’t wait to teach Form I. 
I am sure it's going to be an exciting time for Form I. 
 
This is my last newsletter as their teacher and I wish all the children well in their future learning. Thank you 
to you for your support over the past two months. 
             
English 
This week in English the children completed their work on the class novel ‘The Miraculous Journey of 
Edward Tulane’. They thought about the future life of Edward, the main character. We also wrote a coda 
which provides a conclusion to the story. 
 
Maths 
In Mathematics the children have been learning more about equivalent lengths in centimetres and 
millimetres. We then compared lengths. They have applied their learning to solve word problems. 
 
We are continuing our differentiated Mental Arithmetic booklets and these will be coming home today. 
Please look and work on any corrections and complete one page, thank you.  
 
REMINDERS:  
 

• The next Spelling test will take place on Friday 19th April and the spelling group to learn will be 
Week 23 Homophones. 

• Please return your Mental Maths Books after the holidays. 

• Please remember to sign your child’s planner. 

• We return to school in Summer Uniform. 
 
Warm regards and have a relaxing Easter, 
 
Mrs C Falconer, Mrs S Hanson and Ms A Morley 
 



 
If you have any worries or concerns about anything to do with your child, please email me on 
c.falconer@froebelian.co.uk 
 
Calendar Dates: 

 
 

Summer Term 2024 

April 

Mon 15 Summer Term Commences 

Wed 17-19 FI Robin Wood Residential 
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